RECOMMENDATION REPORT

I have inspected the proposed site of “Laying of New BG line from
Chikkamagaluru to Belur” in Deemed Forest of Amble village in Chikkmagaluru
Range on 15.04.2020.This area is required by the user agency for
implementation of the project. Totally 1.0938 Ha is recommended for 1o
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